
 
 

March 1, 2015 
 
Dear Registrar Professionals 
 
I don’t know about you, but I am ready for winter to be over.  As flakes continue to fall, and temperatures 
continue to drop, it seemed like the perfect time to announce our Spring 2015 SUNY Registrar’s Conference! 
 
Mark your calendars!  Our conference will be held June 10-12, 2015 at the Greek Peak Mountain Resort, Hope 
Lake Lodge, 2177 Clute Road, Cortland, NY  13045. Our accommodations are top notch in this new LEED 
(Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design) certified resort.  And did I mention – there is an indoor water 
park! (Discount passes will be available.)     
 
Please plan to join me for an agenda packed full of opportunities for professional development. This is the 
perfect occasion to reconnect and spin your networking webs with friends and colleagues from near and far.  
Registrar FAUG will start the conference off with a bang. We are working hard to provide you with “live” 
updates from SUNY representatives and plans are under way for providing interesting sessions on best 
practices among campuses; an opportunity that you won’t want to miss. Of course, we will feature our Vendors 
and Cracker Barrel!    
 
Reservations for both the conference and the Greek Peak can be made immediately.  Please review the hotel 
reservation information attachment for specific details.  We highly encourage payment via our secure online-
portal linked to the registration page. Head over to http://www.sunyra.com. and register today.  
 

Registration deadline for both the conference and hotel is May 9, 2015. 
 
On behalf of the SUNYRA Executive Board, we hope to see you at the conference in Cortland! 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Maureen Artale 
SUNYRA President     
Registrar      
SUNY Oneonta     


